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November 1, 2023 

Re: Kerry Foodservice Brands Price Increase & Portfolio Optimization 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Kerry provides you with superior service and exceptional products that help you win in the 
marketplace.  We strive to ensure that our product offering is both competitive and sustainable without 
compromising on quality.   

Based on recent market conditions and effective on January 1, 2024, Kerry is implementing a  
price increase on its DaVinci Gourmet and Island Originals brands. 

Brand 

DaVinci Gourmet 

Island Originals 

Pricing will be effective on shipments with requested delivery dates on or after January 1, 2024. 

In addition, Kerry announced an optimized portfolio offering in late 2022. As a result, all Big Train and 
Oregon Chai products have been discontinued. Inventory on these products remain available for 
purchase until depleted. Please work with your distributor on current availability.   

If you have any questions, please contact your Kerry account manager.

Sincerely, 

Pat Cole 
VP/GM Kerry Foodservice Brands 

Enclosure: Price List and Discontinued SKUs List 




